
Meeting Minutes, Westwinds Residents Organization Board of Directors 

Saturday, August 7, 2021, 2:00 p.m. 

Present: Dexter Goody, Patrick Grimes, Diana Heideman, Doug Lohafer, Jennie 
Wilstead, and Stacey Winkelmann 

Our membership meeting a week ago was a success.  All four scheduled speakers 
attended. 

- Martha O'Connell and Gary Smith, GSMOL 
- Tom Pyke, District Director for Congressman Ro Khanna 
- Alex Lee, California State Assemblymember 
- David Cohen, San Jose City Councilmember  

One estimate counted 63 people in attendance, although the number fluctuated as 
expected at an outdoor event.  The following candidates were elected.   

- Jim Canova, El Bosque (2 year term) 
- Patrick Grimes, El Bosque (1 year term) 
- Antonio Bastida, Los Encinos (1 year term) 
- Doug Lohafer, Los Encinos (2 year term) 
- Dexter Goody, Hermitage (2 year term) 
- Jennie Wilstead, Spindrift (2 year term) 
- Stacey Winkelmann, Spindrift (1 year term) 

We discussed access to handicapped parking spaces during the meeting.  One space 
was occupied by one of our speakers.  The small lot was entirely blocked off for the 
safety of residents making purchases at the food truck.   

We gained 20 members at the meeting, bringing our membership to 120 households.   

We discussed our Facebook group posting policy.  We agreed to remove the ban on 
advertising items for sale.  Diana Heideman will be added as a moderator.   

Our next meeting will be Saturday, September 4, at 2:00 p.m.   

Respectfully submitted, 

Patrick Grimes 

 


